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Happy end of 2024 and best wishes for a Happy New 2025!  

We all know this has been a busy and joyous time of year, but it can also be stressful and easy to 
forget to document our activities.   Our Auxiliaries have been doing so many great things in the posts 
and out in the communities this year.  We are all historians, whether it be for this organization or for 
our family and friends and we have a unique role to play in not only documenting the fun, but also 
preserving our history, so please make sure that you or your designated historians are reporting all 
of the great things you have done this month.  We are all involved and are passionate about our 
Auxiliaries, so let’s share the love, not just in-house, but on community pages, our own pages, etc.  

This is also a time to embrace change and resolutions to do some things differently.   Let’s resolve 
to be more diligent in reporting the work that we do in the great State of California! Spreading the 
word, the joy and the comradery that we share here.   The work we do is not only for our veterans, 
but for the families as well!   

I will leave you with this thought as we enter into the New Year, always look forward, but never forget 
where we traveled from, only then will you see have far you have come.    

I feel blessed to be a part of this organization, that without my late husband, and Veteran John, I 
would not have been a part of it.   I wish you all a very Happy New Year, and look forward to seeing 
you at the Voice of Democracy/Council of Administration events later in January!   
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